
The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation District 

(HOLDREGE, Neb.) – The Central Nebraska Public Power and Irrigation 

District’s will lower Johnson Lake on Oct. 8, 2020, to facilitate 

maintenance on Central’s hydro-electric generation units.  

The lake level will drop around two feet, and levels will fluctuate 

with very low inflows for approximately 10 days. Following the 10 day 

outage, Johnson Lake will go through a hydrocycling period, where the 

lake will continue to fluctuate until mid-November. 

Water levels at other lakes will not be affected by this drawdown. 
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